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WELL DONE TO OUR NEW SPORTS CAPTAINS 
I am Freya and I have always wanted to be a Sports Captain from the first 

step I took into St Thomas More.  I love participating in sports events no 

matter if it is in or out of school.  It is a true passion of mine that I treasure 

and will treasure for the rest of my life.  I will especially treasure it this year 

because I was honoured to be labelled as Sports Captain.  Due to this, I can 

share my passion of sports throughout the school so one day all of the St 

Thomas More students would want to be in my position – Sports Captain. 
 

I am here to tell you a bit about myself.  I love playing sports.  I also 

do Sports Crew.  Every day I try to have some fresh air and to have a 

run.  At school, I do PE on Monday and Friday.  On Monday, I do 

gymnastics, even though I am not a fan I am still committed to try.  I 

hope I can tell you more on other day. Freddie 

Hi, my name is Sarah and I love being a Sports Captain.  Having this 

role is fun as well as a responsibility.  When I was called up and 

announced Sports Captain I was overjoyed.  A privilege is that I get 

to do one of my favourite things ever – sports.  Three of my 

favourite sports are tennis, badminton and table tennis.  Please join 

me in playing sport.  

My name is Finley and I love sports.  My favourite sport is football and I am 

delighted to be Sports Captain.  I love to do after school clubs like table tennis 

and athletics, so I am excited to be a new Sports Captain. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.badgesplus.co.uk%2Fuploads%2Fimages%2Fproducts%2FD27_Sports_Captain_Blue.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.badgesplus.co.uk%2Fblue_sports-captain-rounded-edge-bar-badge_102.htm&docid=GgUbMk1fBqpLwM&tbnid=6XivtYWsK2_pDM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwil0JmOvrLkAhVpQUEAHXlbBZYQMwjDAShMMEw..i&w=572&h=541&safe=strict&bih=868&biw=1821&q=sports%20captain&ved=0ahUKEwil0JmOvrLkAhVpQUEAHXlbBZYQMwjDAShMMEw&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.badgesplus.co.uk%2Fuploads%2Fimages%2Fproducts%2FD27_Sports_Captain_Blue.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.badgesplus.co.uk%2Fblue_sports-captain-rounded-edge-bar-badge_102.htm&docid=GgUbMk1fBqpLwM&tbnid=6XivtYWsK2_pDM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwil0JmOvrLkAhVpQUEAHXlbBZYQMwjDAShMMEw..i&w=572&h=541&safe=strict&bih=868&biw=1821&q=sports%20captain&ved=0ahUKEwil0JmOvrLkAhVpQUEAHXlbBZYQMwjDAShMMEw&iact=mrc&uact=8


 

 

 

On the 28th September, a group of Year 5’s and 6’s 

went on a football tournament to compete against 

other catholic primary schools.  This event took 

place at St John Fisher and we would like to thank 

Mrs Robertson for taking us but also for each 

teammate supporting one another. With everyone 

participating – scoring and saving goals- and with 

effort, teamwork and ambition we managed to 

come first place pout of 7 schools. 

By Freya P 6C 

 

 

Hello everyone, on Thursday 29th September, 

some year 3s and 4s from tri golf club went 

to Howards School for a competition.  Some 

of the stations involved chipping a ball onto 

a wall, chipping a ball over a bench and into 

a bucket and also putting a ball through 

cones without touching them.  Out of 12 

schools we came 2nd!! Thank you to 

everyone who partook and thank you to Mrs 

Robertson.  

By Charis B 3T 

 

A group of year fives and sixes went on a tournament 

to Holcombe Hockey Club.  We had so much fun at 

the hockey tournament and came twelfth out of over 

50 schools.  We had a good experience and we would 

like to thank Mrs Robertson for taking and supporting 

us. 

By David S 6F 

 

Walk the Mile 

Term 1: 210 min = 464 miles Top class –2F & 2S and 6F 

This is slightly higher than term 1 last year however, still a long way to go to reach our 

4000 mile target! 

 



 

 

 

Our intra competition has started off well this year with all pupils 

taking part in a cross country run.  With all participating pupils 

scoring there were plenty of points to secure for their houses.  

Fastest cross country runners : RC – Charlie J-M, Vienna C, Vivian F, RR – Henry B, Greyson M, Ruach-

Jedidiah S, Alice W, 1D – Ify N, Nancy-Louise B, 1J – Farley E, Sofia R, 2F -Natanial P, Isabelle H, 2S – 

Lucas C, Brianna B-B, 3B – Eddie A, Elizabeth A, 3T – Jacob I, Jayson D, Jada-Grace D, Thejal J, 4L – 

Daniel O, Grace J, Eleanor T, 4S – Bentley A-B, Bella Y, 5C – Jeremiah D, Isla M, 5M – Munachi N, 

Indie R, 6C – David S, Lizandra S, 6F – Ethan M, Priscilla A 

Final scores for KS1 and KS2 are below; children in the winning houses 

were able to celebrate by wearing a coloured item of clothing relating to 

their house. 

Cross Country Final positions –  KS1  KS2 

St David 90 St Andrew  189 

St Andrew 78 St George  147 

St Patrick  72 St David  139 

St George  64 St Patrick  130 

Term 2 all children will take part in the Speed Bounce competition. 


